
Marisa A. Desautel
marisa@desautelbrowning.com
401.477.0023

July 27, 2024

VIA USPS AND ELECTRONIC MAIL TO:
kathleen.crawley@doa.ri.gov
Rhode Island Water Resources Board
Division of Statewide Planning
235 Promenade Street, Suite 230
Providence, RI 02908

Re: Appeal of Decision of the Town of Jamestown to Deny Application For Water Main
Extension and Associated Water Service Connection.

Dear Rhode Island Water Resources Board,

Please be advised, this office represents Stephen Zimniski and Suzanne Gagnon (“Appellants”) of
7 Seaview Avenue, Jamestown, Rhode Island (“Property”). Enclosed please find correspondence dated
June 28, 2024 from the Town of Jamestown, denying Mr. Zimniski and Ms. Gagnon’s request to extend
public water service to the Property (“Decision”). This correspondence is intended as an appeal of the
Decision on behalf of the Appellants as Aggrieved Parties.

The Appellants assert that the Decision is subject to legal error and the denial carries the potential
for significant impacts Appellants’ ability to sell the Property in the future and may impact their ability to
access a reliable and safe water supply in the long term.

Sincerely,

Marisa Desautel

Enclosure

CC: Frederick W. Stolle, Esq., Assistant Director of Legal Services, Department of Administration;
Nancy Beye, Chair, Town of Jamestown Water and Sewer Commissioners
Michael Gray, Director, Jamestown, Department of Public Works
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